
 

 

YOU ARE WARMLY INVITED TO THE 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

TUESDAY March 31st 7.00 pm 

In the Library at the WHITE HART 

Election of Officers will form the latter part of this meeting. If you wish to be a 

trustee or stand for election as an officer, please get in touch. If there are any other issues 

that you wish to raise, please put them in writing prior to the meeting to 

lovelydgate@btinternet.com 

 

 

FOLLOWED BY 

A LOOK FORWARD TO LOVE LYDGATE’S PLANS FOR 2020. 

Come along to share your ideas and see what you can do to help. 
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